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SCUNA Committee Meeting 

Thursday 22nd November, 2012. 7.30-9.00 pm 

Minutes 

Present: Charis Messalina (Pres), Julie Chater (Treasurer), John Agnew (Puboff), and Liese Baker 
(Sec). 

Apology from Andrew Mernagh (Webmaster & Librarian) 

 

1. Celestial Harmonies concert 

Julie has paid for the venue, St Andrews. 

John is working on a press release. 

Liese will look after list of complementary ticket, 2 each for Oriana, Llewellyn and CCS. She will 
also contact people with tickets for the concert that was postponed. 

Charis will try to get a notice onto Classic FM event diary. 

2 people will start front of house at 6.45 and the other 2 at 7.15. 

Charis will meet with Beth Cathcart at St A to check out lighting etc 

Charis will send out concert etiquette and finalise the program. John will get 150 copies printed. 

Charis will organise 5 lots of flowers for soloists, will send Julie details of cheques which need to 
be written and will ask Richy and Winsome to look after supper, no alcohol permitted in hall under 
church policy. 

Choristers will return their Lauridsen OMM scores at the church after the performance. Those who 
want a $25 refund for Rachmaninoff scores can return them with a slip of paper inside giving their 
account details. Julie has agreed to reimburse payment by online transfer. Those who want a cash 
refund will need to wait until rehearsals begin next year. 

Dress rehearsal will be Friday at the Church from 7 to 10pm. 

 

2. Selection Procedure for new MD 

Katie Erland’s name was suggested as a possibility for the third potential conductor. SCUNA will 
advertise for the third contender. (Someone said we decided this at the previous meeting, but I 
have no recollection of it. Nor is it in the minutes of that meeting.) 

Liese will arrange a meeting with ANUSA for the week after the concert. 

 

3. Next meeting 

Wednesday or Thursday, 5th or 6th December during the day and a social lunch perhaps, some time 
in December. 


